
Here’s what we are up to in 1K this week!  
May 16th – May 20th          

  
 
 
 
 
 
Reading: This week we will spend time practicing our Reader’s Theater plays. We can’t 
wait for you all to join us for our presentation on Friday! 
 
Writing: We will continue our poetry unit in Writer’s Workshop having some fun learning 
about repetition. Students will also write poems about a special object to them!  
 
Math: We will continue our unit “Addition and Subtraction Within 100” in math this 
week. We will talk about adding 10, 20 and 30 to a two-digit number by learning to use 
any ten as a “landmark number”. We will play some fun games to begin our exploration 
and learning of adding two-digit numbers. 
 
Science/Social Studies: Our painted lady caterpillars have arrived! The students are 
excited to watch them grow and be able to watch the life cycle of a butterfly first 
hand. J  
 
Word Work: Same words: about, down, friend, school, second 

Word work focus: review of vowel rules 
 
Special Notes: 

• Tuesday, May 17th we have an in-school fieldtrip where the first grade will learn all 
about butterflies from a scientist from the Eli Whitney Museum. 

• Friday, May 20th at 2:15, all parents are invited to 1K for a special Reader’s 
Theater presentation!  

• If you would like to order autographed books by author Elise Broach who will be 
visiting Dwight in June, please make sure all order forms are in by May 18th.  

• First grade will be tie-dying shirts for field day! Please send in white shirt labeled 
with your child’s name by next Wednesday, May 25th. 

• Wednesday, June 15th from 12:45-1:15 will be our end of year party! All parents 
are invited to attend this First Grade Family Picnic. Please see the invitation that 
came home last week for more details J 


